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              Our Case Number: ABP-301511-18 

Your Reference: Equinix Ireland Ltd 

 

 

 

Suzanne McClure 
Brock McClure Consultants 
63 York Road 
Dun Laoghaire 
Co. Dublin 

 

Date: 23 April 2020 
 
Re: Proposed substation to facilitate a potential future connection to the electricity network 

Clyde House, Blancardstown Business and Technology Park, Blanchardstown, Dublin 15 

 

A Chara, 

Please be advised that following consultations under section 182E of the Planning and Development 
Act, 2000, as amended, the Board hereby serves notice that it is of the opinion that the proposed 
development would constitute strategic infrastructure as set out in section 182A of the Planning and 
Development Act, 2000 as amended. Any application for approval for the proposed development must 
therefore be made directly to An Bord Pleanála under section 182A(1) of the Act. 
 
The following is a schedule of prescribed bodies considered relevant in this instance for the purposes of 

Section 182A(4)(b) of the Act: 

 

 

• Minister for Housing, Planning and Local Government  

• Minister for Communications, Climate Action and Environment  

• Department of Culture, Heritage and the Gaeltacht  

• Fingal County Council  

• Transport Infrastructure Ireland  

• An Taisce  

• Heritage Council  

• Commission for Regulation of Utilities, Water and Energy 

• Health Services Executive 
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If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.  
Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanála reference number in any correspondence or 
telephone contact with the Board.  
 

I also enclose some information regarding the making of an application which may be of use. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

pp Rob Mac Giollarnáth 

_____________________ 
Kieran Somers 
Executive Officer 
Direct Line: 01-8737250 

 


